
Remote Jobs 
and Economic 
Development 
program 

What did we hear 
during consultations?

From April to July 2024, we asked 
you what you thought about the 
new Remote Jobs and Economic 
Development program. 

People in remote communities  
and other key stakeholders had  
their say on what the new program 
should look like.

For more information, visit: 
niaa.gov.au/rjed-consultations

We received feedback from:

3100 + 
people

around 200 
remote 

communities

80 + survey 
and submission 

responses
8 roundtables

We heard that employers and employees want the program to include:

Skills and support to 
complete paperwork

Continuous  
on-the-job training

Ongoing tailored 
mentoring and coaching

Employment that supports  
local cultural needs

Long-term 
sustainability of jobs
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